2/8/22, 9:25 AM Mail - Jerome Manarchuck - Outlook

[EXTERNAL]: Dismissal of the STA Request BSTA-20220125AAl

Paul Stewart <pstewart@summittechgroup.com>
Mon 2/7/2022 5:15 PM
To: AudioFilings <AudioFilings@fcc.gov>

Cc: Jerome Manarchuck <Jerome.Manarchuck@fcc.gov>; Paul Stewart from Summit Technology Group
<engineering@summittechgroup.com>

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please
use the 'Report Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC.

Hi,

| am requesting dismissal of the STA request BSTA-20220125AAl as our client has decided to file the
STA themselves.

Please reach out to us should you need any additional information.

Thanks,
Paul Stewart

President

+1 (248) 706-6963 ext. 102
pstewart@summittechgroup.com
www.summittechgroup.com

3261 Orchard Lake Rd. Keego Harbor, MI 48320
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